
ABC AIRLINES STATEMENT:

The ABC Airlines are always committed to doing what's right for our customers. We
know that a plane at our Mayweather Airport in Oklahoma has run off the runway and
injured 25 people. We value our customers' safety and have noted that this was an accident.
Our pilots have spotless records and the plane was just 5 years old. The weather was
passable however there was a pooling on the runway before the accident. No other planes
had this problem. The injured people were transported to the local hospital, Mercy Hospital.
125 total people were aboard the plane. We do know that the Air Traffic Control noted the
Boeing 727 was taxiing at a higher rate of speed to the gate. The plane was an hour late
arriving at Mayweather. Because our customers are so important to us we will look into this
further and update with any information found. We will repay all customers aboard the plane
and cover the hospital bills of those injured. We are sorry that this happened and will be
sure to prevent it from happening again.


